7th December 2017

Denominator Class

Dear Parent/Guardian

We would like to inform you that Mrs Deborah Jenkins will be leaving us at Christmas
as her family will be relocating to Uckfield in Sussex. Her last day will be 19"
December.

We know you will join us in wishing Mrs Jenkins all the very best in her move to
Sussex.

Miss Laura Ireson, who has been teaching Galaxy Class in the Infants, will be sharing
with Mrs Peirson and we know you will make her feel very welcome in her new class.

Yours sincerely

Miss C M Morgan
Deputy Headteacher
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